
Mr. Gary and Mrs. Lisa’s  

Weekly Newsletter 

April 15-19 

Important Dates: 

May 6-10 Book Fair 

May 6– 11:30-12:15 End of year celebration 

Picnic/Portfolio  

May 9– Student Led Conference Night 

 Continue through the week 

May 14– Pre-K End of the year YMCA 

What I learned this week: 

Mr. Gary’s group Read Chickens aren’t the only ones. Stu-

dents got to become Paleontologist. 

Mrs. Lisa’s group made dinosaurs using different shapes 

Independent group 1 used Seesaw to make patterns using 

dinosaurs 

Independent group 2 played Dino Munch by rolling a dice 

and picking the colored leaf out of the dinosaur nest   


